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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Tuesday, February 03, 2009 3:27 PM
To:                                   'Alan Buehler'
Cc:                                   Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)
Subject:                          RO0361 RE: Info Inquiry for  76 Station #7376 
Pleasanton

 
Mr. Buehler, 
 
Historic correspondence and other information including references to the pipeline noted below are 
found in the large file titled CORRES with no date.  I am not aware of correspondence or historic 
information outside the case file.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
phone:  510-567-6791
Fax:  510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
Online case files are available at the website below http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the 
sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the 
County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.
 

From: Alan Buehler [mailto:ABuehler@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2009 10:44 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Info Inquiry for 76 Sation #7376 Pleasanton
 
Mr.  Wickham-
 
    I work for Delta Consultants, and I am searching for some info on our site, 76 Station #7376 at 4191 1st st, Pleasanton.  I have 
been trying to track down some info regarding the Santa Fe Pacific pipeline located adjacent to the site.  A 2005 PRP search 
report by TRC references an August 1997 correspondence letter from DEH to Tosco regarding the pipeline.  The report also 
references a September 1997 letter from the CDFFP regarding this pipeline.  I have checked out the Alameda County 
Environmental Health site, and can’t find these correspondences.  I was wondering if, as the regulator, you had access to these 
correspondences, or could point me in the right direction.  Also, I was wondering if you had any contact info for Santa Fe Pacific 
Pipeline Partners, as I am trying to track down any historical data for the pipleline that I can.
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Any assistance in these areas would be greatly appreciated.
 
Alan Buehler
Staff Geologist
DELTA CONSULTANTS
11050 White Rock Rd., Suite 110
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
Office: 916-503-1273
Cell: 916-233-5039
abuehler@deltaenv.com 
www.deltaenv.com
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